
Point Community, 
  
The HEERF III Extraordinary Need Grant Application will be open soon and available to all 
residential and online students. Any eligible student in a particularly difficult position who is 
struggling financially is encouraged to fill out this online application. The committee will review 
all applications and distribute funds above and beyond the previous distributions made this 
semester. We are required to disseminate all funds, and the updated regulations stress that we 
must identify those with a particular need. 
  
Students should carefully read the following information before applying: 
  

• Students must complete the application and indicate the specific need(s) for which they 
are applying to receive. 

• Students must be enrolled at the time of the application and grant disbursement. 
• Funds will be disbursed through Point’s BankMobile disbursement system or, with the 

student’s permission, applied directly to their account. 
• The application period is from on Mar 30 – Apr 6 at midnight.  

  
This emergency financial assistance is for students encountering unfortunate circumstances due 
to COVID-19 that could disrupt them from continuing their education at Point. Circumstances 
that may lead a student to apply for these funds can vary. All applicants will be notified of the 
committee’s decision by April 20. If you have any questions, please reach out to the committee 
chair at Nate.Dunlap@point.edu.  
  
Your committee, 
Dr. Nate Dunlap, Jr., Chief Diversity Officer 
Dr. Taylor Bowman, Assistant Professor of English 
Ms. Sandra Tyner, Advising Center Manager 
 

https://point.formstack.com/forms/heerf0322
mailto:Nate.Dunlap@point.edu

